
From Your Madam President  

FOE  AERIE & AUXILIARY 3171  
         941-756-2113                 5831 15th St E. Bradenton 

Happy New Year, 2019 

is  here.  I hope every-

one had a great Christ-

mas & a good and safe 

New Year’s Eve. 

The lottery board was a 

great success.  We will 

be having another one 

starting January 17th.  

The drawing will be on 

February 14th 

Starting  on January 12, 

we will be having a 

Trivia night contest.  

The entry is $5.00 fee 

for team of 2 or more 

together.  I will have all 

the details available on 

January 2nd.  We will 

need at least 2 volun-

teer’s to help me. 

 

We will be selling  cut-

offs of the Eagle Brace 

Charity (see article below) for 

more information. 

On January 19th the Auxiliary 

will be hosting a Grocery So-

cial.  Details will be available 

at the Aerie or see me. 

On February 9  we will have 

our Annual Valentines Dinner/

Dance with music by Sun-

down. Tickets  will be $10.00 

and will go on sale January 

20th.  We will be again selling 

the big and small hearts for 

$5.00 and $1.00.  All proceeds 

go to the Heart Fund. 

Happy New Year to 

all. 

 

In love and friend-

ship, 

Madam President 

Lunch Schedule 

 Jan 2 Chicken salad sand 

 Jan 4 Hoagie sand 

 Jan 9 Chili & Cornbread 

 Jan 11 Philly Cheese 

 Jan 16 Meatball Sand 

 Jan 18 Egg Salad &Pot Soup 

 Jan 23 Pork Tenderloin Sand 

 Jan 25 Fish San 

 Jan 30  Fried Steak sand 

  

Facebook  add ress :  ae r ie3171@ facebook . com  Web  page  i s  foeae r i e3171 .com  

 

From Your Aerie Secretary  
Happy New Year 
 
To all Aerie 3171 members  Due to 
the resignation of the Aerie Vice Pres-
ident, nominations and elect ion for 
the Aerie Vice President will be held 
on January 23, 2019 at 7:30pm.  
 
The Aerie is also proposing some By-law 
changes which wil l have to be read at 
three meetings and it  will  be posted when 
they will  be voted on.  We welcome our 
members to show up for the Aerie meetings 
with new ideas and Chairing of Events.   
 
Bob Jones, Aerie Secretary 

 

JANUARY 2019  HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

 

From the Kitchen 

We are still in need of volunteers to help 

in the kitchen on a Sunday morning.  

Put a crew together or come and join 

Eddie & I, will train you. 

As a reminder, if you see something on 

the menu you want, please order early.  

You can call as well.  For example, 

Chef Salad or Liver N onions.  I need to 

now the week before not the day of.  I 

appreciate your help with this, as I hate 

turning people away and your satisfac-

tion is our goal.  Thanks again. 

Bev 

About the Eagle Brace Charity 

The Eagle Brace is was designed by monies donated 

to scoliosis research at the Children’s Hospital and 

University Hospital of Calgary.  The brace was de-

signed to be created using cameras and 3D imaging to 

provide maximum benefit without the use of x-ray 

machines that expose scoliosis patients to high 

amounts of radiation regularly  The Eagle Brace com-

municates results in the form of data to a computer to 

help measure the progress of the patient.  Your dona-

tions are welcome and appreciated. 
From Your Aerie  President: 

Hi Everyone!  Just a quick note to 

wish  everybody a Very Happy New 

Year.  I hope everybody had a very 

Merry Christmas & that your travels 

were safe. 

Now that a lot of our “out of town-

ers “ are back, come on and let’s 

start the new year off with a bang.  

We need your input to keep afloat 

in these troubling times and also to 

raise money for our charities. 

Thanks a lot, Jim, Aerie President 


